
 

 
Firm News: May 22, 2015 
BY TAMIKA CODY 
 
WeiserMazars has launched a new community initiative, The First 
WeiserMazars Days of Service. These firm wide volunteer days will take place on 
May 20, 27 and June 3 at various charitable organizations near five firm offices in 
New York City, Long Island, New Jersey, Pennsylvania and Chicago. All 
employees are encouraged to commit a full day of service during regular working 
hours on the day of their choice. The firm is encouraging 100% participation from 
all employees to stress its cultural mission which extends beyond the billable 
hour to giving back in the communities where they work and live. The Days of 
Service were coordinated by an existing group, "We are WeiserMazars," an 
initiative that seeks to create a positive work environment by promoting personal 
and professional growth through its three tenants of association, respect and 
excellence. This initiative allows WeiserMazars' staff to give back to the 
community by supporting numerous charities as well as improving their 
understanding of these organizations. 
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